
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

FUNDING FOR THE UTILITIES APPEAL TRIBUNAL 

 

The Third Schedule to the Utilities Tribunal Appeal Act, UAT (the Tribunal) provides for the 

levying and collection of a Fee (the Tribunal Fee) from all “licensees or regulated persons in the 

regulated sectors” in order to fund the establishment of and the work of the Tribunal.  The fees 

are to be collected by URCA, (the Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority) within three 

months of publication of the Tribunal’s estimated expenses.  The UAT’s estimated expenses for 

its launch and operational costs totals $1,120,748.61.  The 2014 budget summary was first 

published in the Print Media on May 19th 2014.   

URCA hereby advises all Operating Licensees that they will be required to pay a sum to be 

determined by URCA, the minimum of which will be $500.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


